Thank you for your clarification as discussed briefly a short time ago

Please find our consultation findings as published on Monday 19.09.2016 on Ofwat’s
web site.

http://www.ofwat.gov.uk/publication/customer-response-competition-residential-
water-market-report-accent/

If you require any further clarification please do feel free to contact us.
We have considered that this request has been withdrawn.
Yours sincerely

Christine
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